
Curriculum Committee Meeting  

AGENDA 

November 23, 2021 

7:30-9 PM via Zoom online video meeting 

 

1. Call to order - Julie 
2. Welcome new committee member, Chris Payne, iCAPP Chair 
3. Review October minutes 
4. Syllabus reviews for winter trimester  

a. Middle Phase – Kathy Weissbourd 
b. HD Middle childhood – Ashley Harmon 
c. Aging – Piyale and Rebecca 
d. Elective –  
e. Child Analysis – Kelly and Don 
f. CA proposal for case conference symposium - April 

5. Planning 2021-2022 
a. Child: course format and Spring in person workshop day 
b. Transition to in person learning 

6. Request from Minnesota – See below 
7. iCAPP - Chris 
8. Planning 2022-2023 

a. Infant Observation in context of covid  
9. CA Feedback on teaching format in Zoom - Julie 
10. Curriculum retreat proposal 
11. Adjourn  

Next Meetings 2021-2022: Jan 25, Feb 22, Mar 22, Apr 26, May 24 

Committee Roles: 

Scot Gibson – Calendar, work flow and faculty letters 

Julie Wood – Agendas and minutes, Child Co-chair 

Maureen Pendras – TA Committee, case conference letters  

Kelly Shanks Lippman – Course evaluations, Diversity Chair 

Taryn Beard – 2nd Year CA, April Crofut, 2nd Year CA 

Kimberly McKittrick – 4th Year CA 



Email from Chris Keats: 

Dear all, 

I am forwarding for your comments the following I received today from a colleague at the 
Minnesota Psychoanalytic Institute. 
 
Please let me know your thoughts! 
 
Chris 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Elizabeth Wittenberg <elizabethwittenberg@gmail.com> 
Subject: Request from the Minnesota Psychoanalytic Institute 
Date: November 17, 2021 at 6:07:24 PM PST 
To: christopherjkeatsmd@yahoo.com 
Cc: Elizabeth Wittenberg <elizabethwittenberg@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Dr. Keats. 
 
My name is Elizabeth Wittenberg. I am a graduate analyst at the Minnesota Psychoanalytic 
Institute. I got your name from Diane Grise through Joan Lentz at our institute. 
 
I am writing to inquire about the Seattle Psychoanalytic Institute’s openness to including 
additional candidates in the third year of your didactic training beginning in the fall of 2022.  
 
Our institute has been experiencing difficulties.  Our class of three candidates reduced to two this 
fall and will not be able to complete the two final years of didactic training with us. We are 
seeking an institute where they could remain together and continue to take classes. Joan Lentz’s 
good experience as a supervisor of one of your candidates led her to suggest that there might be a 
place for our candidates in the Seattle Institute’s didactic program. The Minnesota Institute 
would continue to administer the candidates' progression toward graduation.  
 
Thank you for considering this request. 
 
I’d be happy to discuss any questions you might have about it. 
 
Kind regards, 
Elizabeth 
 
Cell: 651-442-3120 
 
Elizabeth Wittenberg, JD, LICSW 
www.wittenbergconsult.com 

 


